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Summer is nearly done and ExCEL is ready to get this school year off with a bang.  The summer crew has 
worked hard all summer to make sure the building is in the best possible shape for our staff and students 
alike to walk in and be happy to be back.   
 
Student news- We come into this year with 45 wolves on our roster, but that number changes daily with 
the move ins that always start to roll in this time of year.     
 
Staff news- Most staff have already come in throughout the summer to get started on lesson plans and get 
their rooms decorated.  We will be welcoming some new staff this year.  With one new teacher and five new 
paraprofessionals, there should be some fresh and welcomed ideas to improve the program.   
 
Building News- The building is all waxed and washed and ready for the year.  With no big projects this 
summer we were able to hit all the nooks and crannies and get this old building shining from top to bottom.  
 

 


